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Parent Network: 

I hope you all had a good half term. I 

thought I would start by sharing some news 

form school. 

During October we commemorated Black 

History Month with some fantastic lessons and 

activities taking place in school.  

For our finale, we were visited by a group of 

African dancers. This was a highly energetic 

workshop where our pupils were taught some 

traditional African dance moves. 

Each class had their own session ending with 

both a primary and secondary celebration 

assembly where our pupils were able to 

showcase the moves they learnt. What a 

fabulous day was had by both the pupils and 

staff.  

    

 Recommended Read… 

 

Written by an autistic mother, Claire works 

with autistic children and young people and 

has a variety of specific tips, tricks and 

engaging activities to navigate both school 

and home life. 

For more news from Radlett Lodge School 

check out our website: 

https://www.autism.org.uk/our-

schools/radlett-lodge 

 

 

 

Events for November 

 

11th – 15th November – Maths Week 

13th November – Dentist Visit for pupils 

18th – 22nd November – Road Safety Week 

22nd November – Parent Network meeting via 

TEAMs 

27th November – Caesar and Vesta parent get 

together 

Horticulture at RLS: 

With winter just around the corner we have been 

preparing both our Post 16 garden and 

allotment. We have enriched or raised beds with 

some fresh compost and have begun planting 

some bulbs to give the garden some colour 

during the colder months.  

                         

                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

            

      

 

 

To protect our bulbs 

and seedlings the pupils 

then covered the beds 

with cardboard which 

we hope will also cut 

down on the weeds. 

During our next sessions 

we will plan which 

vegetables and herbs 

we will plant both in the 

garden and at the 

allotment.  
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Spotlight on Neptune class: 

We had a busy start to the term. In My World, we learnt about different homes people live in, from 

the modern-day house or flat to homes from the past, where our focus has been on castles. In our 

design and technology lessons we designed and built our own castle and learnt some new 

vocabulary including moat, battlements and drawbridge, all of which featured on our own castle. 

                                           

                                                                                                                          

 

 

             

 

  

 

        

              

Our Signs of the Month: Feelings                             

                                                                                                                                                                                         

                      

For more information on Makaton signs please click on the link below: 

https://makaton.org/TMC/TMC/Free_resources_.aspx 

 

 

 

Finally, we have been practised cutting 

vegetables and planned what we could do with 

them. 

What a better way than to make home-made 

pizza! Delicious! 
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